
 

Monday, July 13, 2020 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

CITY UPDATES PROCEDURES TO ISSUE MARRIAGE LICENCES BY APPOINTMENT 
 
Welland, ON – Beginning on Wednesday, July 15, 2020, the City of Welland will be issuing 
Marriage Licences by appointment. Niagara residents who wish to obtain a Marriage Licence 
are required to book an appointment with the Clerks Department by calling 905-735-1700 Ext. 
0, or emailing marriage@welland.ca.  
 
Appointments will be scheduled Monday, Wednesday, and Thursday between 9:00 a.m. and 
12:00 p.m.  
 
Welland Civic Square will remain closed to the public except for the issuance of Marriage 
Licences or for other pre-arranged appointments.  
 
The City of Welland is implementing safety protocols in public facilities, which include physical 
distancing, workplace sanitization, and pre-screening of applicants before appointments to 
increase appointment efficiency.  
 
Please visit welland.ca to access further Marriage Licence information. 
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Contact: 
Tara Stephens, City Clerk 
clerk@welland.ca 
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